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23 November 2012

Mr John Hall

Chief Executive Officer
Queensland Competition Authority
GPO Box 2257

Brisbane QLD 4001

Dear John,

Please find attached QR Network’s response to the QCA’s Request for Further Comment on the Electric Traction
Draft Amending Access Undertaking (DAAU) dated 8 October 2012.

Identifying a sustainable electric traction pricing regime for the Queensland coal network is fundamental to
continued investor confidence in the regulatory framework. QR Network therefore welcomes the QCA’s proposed
workshops on the electric traction pricing issue, and the appointment of an independent facilitator to lead that
process.

QR Network believes that an alternative consultation process may expedite industry efforts to identify a solution
to this issue, as it is not practical to canvas all matters that may be relevant to alternative DAAUs on electric
traction in written submissions. QR Network therefore remains of the view that exploring alternative tariff
structures may be best done through structured dialogue and engagement between the QCA and industry.

With that in mind, QR Network has taken the opportunity provided by the QCA’s Request for Further Comment,
to provide further materials on high-level solutions to the AT5 problem. The intent of these materials is to provide
guidance and structure to stakeholders as the workshops progress. Of course, QR Network welcomes discussion
on alternative proposals that are not canvassed in the attached and is prepared to provide more detailed
regulatory proposals, including, if appropriate, tariff estimates, when necessary.

QR Network has also answered the specific queries that the QCA raised in its letter of 8 October. The responses
to these questions in the attached should be read in conjunction with the materials previously submitted by QR
Network. Further, QR Network reiterates its offer to the QCA for the TCO model to be reviewed and tested,
including by independent peer review.

Yours sincerely,

Michael Carter
Chief Executive Officer
QR Network Pty Ltd

QR Network Pty Lid ACN 132 181 116



































































































